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November 7, 2003

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attn: Ms. Carole Washburn

RE:
Docket No. UG-011073

Attached are Avista’s comments regarding the proposed changes to the Gas Companies – Safety Rulemaking, Chapter 480-93 WAC.  

Please note that Avista’s comments will appear as text contained within boxes that are placed through out the Commission’s draft of Chapter 480-93 WAC.

The electronic version of Avista’s comments, which is being provided to the Commission’s Records Center via e-mail, is entitled “Avista’s Comments to WAC 480-93.doc”.

If you have any questions, please call me at (509) 495-8499.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Faulkenberry. P.E.

Avista Utilities
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